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Dear Na,
We are writing to officially confirm your award of:
Degree of Master of Arts in Popular Music Studies

We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on this achievement and hope you enjoy your Graduation, as it is indeed, the culmination of all your hard work during
your time at the University of Liverpool.

We would like to invite you and your guests to a celebration in recognition of your achievement on 15" December between 12.00 and 2.00 pm in the Eleanor Rathbone foyer
(Building No 106 on the campus map http://www.liv.ac.uk/files/docs/maps/liverpool-university-campus-map.pdf). Please confirm attendance and number of guests (maximum 3
guests), via phone (0151 795 0500) or email (sscarts @liv.ac.uk).

If you do not agree with this classification, you have 10 days in which to submit any intention to make a Section 2 appeal, but please be aware that this will mean you will not be
permitted to receive your award in the December 2011 graduation.

Students can also seek independent advice and guidance on the appeals process from the Guild of Students’ Academic Adviser, Jenni Hastings (email jennih@liv.ac.uk). Details of
the Assessment Appeals Procedure, including a pro-forma to indicate an intention to submit a Section 2 appeal, are available at http://www.liv.ac.uk/students/student-
administration-centre/policies-procedures/appeals.htm.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

<j Mostun
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Students can also seek independent advice and guidance on the appeals process from the Guild of Students’ Academic Adviser, Jenni Hastings (email jennih@liv.ac.uk). Details of
the Assessment Appeals Procedure, including a pro-forma to indicate an intention to submit a Section 2 appeal, are available at http://www.liv.ac.uk/students/student-
administration-centre/policies-procedures/appeals.htm.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,
d Mostun

Jan Martin

Team Leader

Student Support Centre
School of the Arts
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